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Dear Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Moises Tomas and I am a member of CASA.  I’m from Guatemala and I live in Hyattsville, 
Maryland.  I have been living in Hyattsville for eleven years.  I have a son who was born here in 
Maryland.  
 
I support the Trust Act.  I came to the United States so I could have a better life for my family.  I believe 
the Trust Act is a very important way to make Maryland a safe state for immigrants.  
 
I have seen in the news and heard around the community that police officers are acting like ICE agents 
and it breaks my heart seeing children taken from their parents.  It’s not fair that we are doing this to 
the immigrant community.  I urge legislators to support this bill.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Moises Tomas 
Resident of Hyattsivlle, MD  


